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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
One person, one vote is the way this democracy should be won. Not super delegates, not the electoral 
college. 
Every vote should count! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Jeremy Joseph 
710 SE 17th Ave 
Portland, OR 97214-2668 
(503) 555-1212 
 

 


